


From: 
 

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:58 AM
To: VISEK Lukas (CAB-TIMMERMANS) 
Subject: Follow-up Nestlé after EurActiv Event
 
Dear Lukas,
 
It was good exchanging thoughts during the panel discussion yesterday. As discussed I
would be pleased if we could continue this conversation. If would be able to provide
some more depth into how we are/will be addressing the food systems challenge and
what could be done to make the farm to fork policy as effective as possible. 

I could for example make myself available on 17 Feb as of 14.30, 18 Feb as of 15.30, 19
Feb at 10.   
 
Have a good Friday!
 
Best,
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